
LAKEVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY
BOARD OF TRUSTEES MEETING 

Lakeville Library Local History Room

Wednesday, October 30, 2023 – 5:00 p.m.

The October 30 Board meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Trustee Chair Nancy 

LaFave. In attendance were Nancy LaFave, Patrick Marshall and Ruth Gross.   The meeting was 

recorded by Jose Invencio and Eli Medeiros of LakeCAM.  Also attending the meeting was Library 

Director candidate, Jennifer Jones.

The purpose of this meeting was a second round interview for Library Director.  The Trustees spoke 

briefly about how they would conduct the interview and then asked the candidate in.

Trustee LaFave introduced Jennifer Jones who had been interviewed and approved by the Search 

Committee.

The Trustees asked a series of prepared questions and Ms. Jones answered all questions without 

hesitation.  Questions included experience, management style, delegating tasks, library policies, 

budget, motivation, staff relations.

Ms. Jones was then asked if she had any questions.  She asked about the Director’s weekly schedule, 

the timeline for employment, budget, the building and any present problems and seemed satisfied 

with the answers supplied. 

Ms. Jones then left the Trustees’ meeting to meet with the staff in the staff work room.

After a conversation about the impression Ms. Jones made and her being the correct choice for the 

positions, a motion was made by Trustee Marshall and seconded by Trustee Gross to ”offer the 
position of Lakeville Library Director to Jennifer Jones”.   The motion passed 
unanimously:  Marshall: yea, Gross: yea, LaFave: yea.

Next meeting:  Wednesday, November 8, 2023, 9:00 am.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:49 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Ruth Gross, Secretary


